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Staff Health Care Committee 

11/27/12 

Meeting Notes by Gary Newman 

With input from Linda and Melodee 

Attendees:   

 Melodee Monson, chair 
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with no claims or triggers.   Low risk thus wouldn’t indicate an absence of health issues, could be just not 

being aware of them.    WIN currently has 1600 employees at least participating in one IHP session or 

42% of covered, but active participation is more around 16-18%.   FY’14 wellness credits would be 

included on paycheck instead of by debit card or reduction in premiums. 

 

Wellness RFP is being prepared.   Other RFPs for medical, dental  and pharmacy responses being 

evaluated.  Gary asked if RFPs were available.  Answer, yes, but responses to RFPs are not. 

 

E. The UAF Staff Council blogsite was referenced.   The updated letter from JHCC chair was also updated on 

the blogsite by Juella.  There had been some comments from employees regarding the JHCC 

motions/recommendations. 

 

F. Next meetings.   The next SHCC meeting Dec. 18, 2012 will not be video conferenced, but Jan-May 2013 

meetings will be in Fairbanks:  Butrovich 212B (add other rooms for locations and audio in case someone 

can’t be in a vidcon room).  The Dec. 18, 2012 meeting will discuss a communication plan to let 

employees know of changes to the FY’14 UA health care plan 

 


